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Wednesday 2™ November 2022
Dear Parents/Carers of Y5 children,

Our DT topic for this term is bread. We will be looking at how bread is made, the different breads that are
eaten around the world, tasting a range of different flavoured bread and then the children will design and
make their own bread.

We will be tasting the bread on Friday 18 November and children will be making their own bread during
the week beginning 21st November.

We will provide all the ingredients for the basic bread recipe and all the flavoured breads for the tasting
session. There will be a charge of £2.50 to cover these costs (please pay this via ParentPay by Tuesday 15*
November). Your child will only need to bring in the ingredients they have chosen to flavour their bread
with. We will discuss this in school and they will bring home their own small list of required ingredients closer
to the time (e.g. herbs and cheese).

If your child has any recent changes to their dietary requirements that school are not aware of, please let
your class teacher know.

Thank you,
The Y5 Team
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We are a Rights Respecting School that delivers an engaging and exciting education for all.



https://www.parentpay.com/

